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【】【】【】【[/quote]q: what happened to my question? a question

popped up on my profile today that i was wondering what
happened to. it said: "this question has been removed by a
moderator and is no longer visible." i'm not even sure what

questions this refers to as there was a whole bunch that were
deleted and my profile was sort of redone. a: it was migrated
to meta.stackoverflow.com and then closed as a duplicate of

this question. [orthotopic liver transplantation for the
treatment of familial amyloid polyneuropathy]. familial amyloid

polyneuropathy (fap) is a hereditary systemic disorder
characterized by progressive accumulation of amyloid fibrils in

peripheral and autonomic nerves and other tissues. in some
cases, the progression of the disease leads to cardiorespiratory

failure. orthotopic liver transplantation was performed in a
56-year-old man, with a 15-year history of the disease, who

was in a state of cardiorespiratory failure. the liver was
transplanted into the donor's left abdomen. the postoperative
course was uneventful. at the end of the first year after the
operation, the patient was discharged from the hospital and
has been doing well for more than four years. however, signs

of the disease have been demonstrated in his brother and
sister, who are in their 20s.changes in left ventricular
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geometry in early chronic kidney disease. it has been reported
that early chronic kidney disease (ckd) may be associated with
left ventricular (lv) hypertrophy. we studied prospectively 87

patients with ckd stages 1 to 3 (51 patients with diabetes
mellitus and 36 without diabetes) and 27 age-matched healthy
subjects by cardiac magnetic resonance imaging to determine

whether these patients have changes in lv geometry,
particularly eccentric hypertrophy. we found eccentric lv

hypertrophy in 15 of 51 patients (28.3%) with diabetes and in
5 of 36 patients (13.9%) without diabetes (p = 0.068).
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